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Carte also offer a great value; this format costs significantly less than a new textbook. Before purchasing, check with
your instructor or review your course syllabus to ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of
Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products exist for each title, including customized versions for individual schools, and
registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for
and use Pearson's MyLab & Mastering products. Used books, rentals, and purchases made outside of Pearson If purchasing
or renting from companies other than Pearson, the access codes for Pearson's MyLab products may not be included, may be
incorrect, or may be previously redeemed. Check with the seller before completing your purchase. For Career Planning,
Career Development, and Career Decision Making courses. This package includes MyStudentSuccessLab(tm). This book is
designed to help learners choose, change, or confirm career choices. The Career Fitness Program is firmly focused on
today's career realities and economy--with sufficient breadth to encourage change and growth for learners of all ages,
backgrounds, and circumstances. User-friendly, easy to read, and appropriate for all learners, it provides three
teaching and learning career handles-choice, change, and confirmation-that help students find their career 'fit'. For
career choice, the book follows the standard sequence of career search and decision-making issues--Personal Assessment,
World of Work, and Job Search. For career change, it offers critical questions thatgo beyond facts and figures to help
learners focus on "What's in it for me?" especially when changing careers. For career confirmation, it provides
direction, understanding, and reassurance, showing learners how skills acquired in college are transferable to the
world of work. Personalize Learning with MyStudentSuccessLab(tm) MyStudentSuccessLab is an online homework, tutorial,
and assessment program designed to work with this text to engage students and improve results. Within its structured
environment, students practice what they learn, test their understanding, and pursue a personalized study plan that
helps them better absorb course material and understand difficult concepts. 0134059824 / 9780134059822 The Career
Fitness Program: Exercising Your Options, Books a la Carte Edition Plus NEW MyStudentSuccessLab with Pearson eText
Package consists of: 0133954714 / 9780133954715 NEW MyStudentSuccessLab with Pearson eText - Access Card 0134041402 /
9780134041407 The Career Fitness Program: Exercising Your Options, Books a la Carte Edition
Careers in Psychology Tara L. Kuther 2019-07-24 Connecting career aspirations with the post-college world is crucial
for students today. Learners must keep sight of future career opportunities while exploring a broad expanse of degrees
paths and career options. Careers in Psychology, Fifth Edition helps students navigate and plan for their futures by
offering exposure to the rich careers in each subfield of psychology and prompting students to consider the what, why
and how of each option. In doing so, the text supports students as they determine whether a major and career in
psychology is for them. Offering salary and career information, advice on getting a job after graduation, and
information on applying to graduate school in psychology Tara L. Kuther and Robert D. Morgan support students in making
an educated decision about their futures and career options.
Education in a New Society Jal Mehta 2018-04-26 In recent decades, sociology of education has been dominated by
quantitative analyses of race, class, and gender gaps in educational achievement. And while there’s no question that
such work is important, it leaves a lot of other fruitful areas of inquiry unstudied. This book takes that problem
seriously, considering the way the field has developed since the 1960s and arguing powerfully for its renewal. The
sociology of education, the contributors show, largely works with themes, concepts, and theories that were generated
decades ago, even as both the actual world of education and the discipline of sociology have changed considerably. The
moment has come, they argue, to break free of the past and begin asking new questions and developing new programs of
empirical study. Both rallying cry and road map, Education in a New Society will galvanize the field.
Women and Careers Marilee Reimer 2018-10-24 The unifying theme of Women and Careers is women’s educational and
employment success, with the objective of profiling supportive public policy in global contexts from Atlantic Canada to
Western Europe, Australia and China. It takes up the career processes of women from marginalized groups who have been
underrepresented historically: women who are the first generation to graduate from university in both Atlantic Canada
(New Brunswick) and China and rural women from the eastern most Canadian province (Newfoundland and Labrador). It
examines the situation of marginalized Protestant women in Belfast, Northern Ireland, who benefit from a European Union
program that supports their political and social involvement in an economically underdeveloped region and previously
unimagined in a country once wrought by sectarian violence. A policy analysis of an Atlantic Canadian region after the
dominant forestry industry leaves takes up policy options and women’s possible agency should economic support return
for small business networks and social enterprise, e.g., credit unions, food and social housing cooperatives. Proactive
employment equity programs in Finland’s Applied Science Institute and Switzerland’s Forestry Institute provide cutting
edge examples of diversity and inclusion policies in education and academia. A comparative study of Canada and
Australia of two leading public service employers illustrates incremental outcomes for women managers and professionals
but raises the ultimate question of the pace and necessary political will required to remove barriers to gender
equality in countries with major gender inequities. Women and Careers examines a series of institutional contexts
transnationally and the impact of policies, programs and economic re-structuring on careers outcomes. It displays the
latest research on the topic and will be of interest both to students at an advanced level, academics, reflective
practitioners, and diversity managers. It addresses the topics with regard to women’s education and employment and will
interest researchers, academics and policymakers in the fields of women’s employment and career studies, diversity
programs, organization studies, development policy, gender studies and globalization.
FOCUS on Community College Success Constance Staley 2022-04-01 Staley's FOCUS ON COMMUNITY COLLEGE SUCCESS, 6th
edition, equips you with the tools and confidence to succeed in college and beyond -- including strategies to overcome
the special challenges of juggling school, family and work. Extremely practical activities help you build the focus you
need to cut through distractions, transfer to four-year colleges if desired and achieve career goals. Updated with the
latest research and best career practices, it emphasizes the skills today's employers seek. It also offers tips for
practicing mindfulness, coping with isolation, managing money, conducting smart research, avoiding plagiarism,
developing successful learning strategies for online classes, overcoming Zoom fatigue and more. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Career Power Skills John DiMarco 2012-08-12 Career Power Skills is a simple guide to researching careers and creating
your resume, cover letter, print portfolio, e-portfolio, and online web portfolio. It's Time to Build Your Career Power
Skills! Career Power Skills are the abilities you have to promote yourself in your career. You build your career powers
skills to steer and control your career and life, with the goal of finding happiness. Whether you have a job, run a
business, intern, or freelance, when you have Career Power Skills, you don't worry about shaky job markets or
unpredictable economic times because you know you have the ability to promote yourself and find new career
opportunities whenever you want. This book is the blueprint to creating a resume, cover letter, print portfolio, eportfolio, and online web portfolio simply and beautifully. Specifically, this book can help if: You have lost your job
due to the tough economy and need to create career documents fast You are graduating and need to apply for positions
You have a job and want to change it or find a new career You are a student or new professional and need an internship
or are applying to graduate school You anticipate interviewing and need a professional portfolio of work in print or
online You realize that it's competitive world and it's never too early to start thinking about self promotion You need
to visually present your skills, experience and abilities in order to "brand" yourself Watch the video at
http://www.careerpowerskills.com/
Handbook for Teaching and Learning in Geography Helen Walkington 2019-12-27 This exemplary Handbook provides readers
with a novel synthesis of international research, evidence-based practice and personal reflections to offer an overview
of the current state of knowledge in the field of teaching geography in higher education. Chapters cover the three key
transitions – into, through, and out of higher education – to present a thorough analysis of the topic.
Economics, Aid and Education Suzanne Majhanovich 2013-11-04 It is impossible to discuss economics, development or
education in a world-wide context without considering the effects of markets or globalization on these issues that have
such an impact on humanity. Neoliberalism has had profound consequences for education worldwide, particularly in the
developing world. The chapters in this volume include both case studies for specific countries as well as reflections
on economic and educational priorities in a globalized world. How development aid is delivered, provisioned and under
what conditions is debated in several chapters. Similarly, development as well as poverty are conceived in multidimensionalities depending on the context. In addition, the issue of what quality education has come to mean in a
globalized age is also addressed. The contrast between discourses of humanistic approaches to education and those of
neoliberalism as propounded by the World Bank informs discussions throughout the volume. The collection of papers in
Economics, Aid and Education: Implications for Development provides a roadmap for policy makers in developing countries
as well as for comparativists to the key issues and challenges of globalization, marketization and internationalization
of education in a period of economic crisis. This book explores the contributions of globalization and the roadmaps
developed as vehicles for societal transformation. Contributors from all parts of the globe discuss the expanding role
of the World Bank’s market reforms in education in developing countries. In a detailed and practical way, the authors
question false assumptions of education aid and underline the challenges of funding gaps related to development in
education.
Systemic Entrepreneurship Gideon Maas 2015-05-12 Systemic Entrepreneurship focuses on creating an awareness of systemic
entrepreneurship and illustrates the fact that one needs to approach entrepreneurial support activities from many
different angles.
Managing Your Career in Higher Education Administration Michelle Gander 2014-07-15 Career guide aimed specifically at
the large number of people working in non-academic higher education roles, such as higher education administrators or
professional services staff. Based on the authors' real-life experience and first-hand research, the book features case
studies which enrich the material and bring it to life.
Vocational Identity and Career Construction in Education Fidan, Tuncer 2018-12-14 Over the years, careers have
transformed to be flexible and changing rather than stable, life-long commitments to an organization. As such, making
work meaningful, controlling the work environment, and taking the opportunity to get required training for the next job
are as important as the financial advantages. Educators careers cannot be isolated from the rest of the labor market,
and these developments are expected to influence the career decisions of educators. Vocational Identity and Career
Construction in Education uses career construction theory to investigate objective factors influencing career choices
and paths of educators, including factors influencing vocational personality development, career counseling activities,
transition from school to work, adaptation to different work environments, and meaning of work for educators. Featuring
research on topics such as diagnosing career barriers, person-environment fit, and workforce adaptability, this book is
designed for educational administrators, human resources theorists, students studying career-related subjects, and
practitioners working in managerial positions in private and public educational organizations.
Career Development as a Partner in Nation Building Australia Wendy Patton 2019-07-15 Career Development as a Partner in
Nation Building Australia details the valuable historical place of career development in contributing to the broad
growth of Australian society. It challenges policy makers and practitioners to provide a more sustained national
systemic approach.
Career Development and Systems Theory Wendy Patton 2014-05-12 Career Development and Systems Theory: Connecting Theory
and Practice offers practitioners, researchers and students a comprehensive introduction to, and overview of, career
theory; introduces the Systems Theory Framework of career development; and demonstrates its considerable contemporary
and innovative application to practice. A number of authors have identified the framework as one of a small number of
significant innovations in the career development literature. The Systems Theory Framework of career development was
developed to provide coherence to the career development field by providing a comprehensive conceptualisation of the
many existing theories and concepts relevant to understanding career development. It is not designed to be a theory of
career development; rather systems theory is introduced as the basis for an overarching, or metatheoretical, framework
within which all concepts of career development, described in the plethora of career theories, can be usefully
positioned and utilised in both theory and practice. It has been applied to the career development of children,
adolescents and women. Since its first publication, the Systems Theory Framework has been the basis of numerous
publications focusing on theoretical application and integration, practice and research, with a growing number of these
by authors other than the framework developers. Its application across cultures also has been emphasised. The
theoretical and practical unity of the Systems Theory Framework makes this book a worthy addition to the professional
libraries of practitioners, researchers and students, new to, or experienced in, the field of career development.
Managing Careers and Employability Yehuda Baruch 2022-03-26 Combining a strong theoretical underpinning with a wide
range of case studies and practical examples, this authoritative textbook provides a deep understanding of career
systems, on both an individual and an organizational level. Taking a global approach, Managing Careers and
Employability looks at recent labour market developments and explores contemporary topics such as entrepreneurial
careers, career ecosystems and the dark side of careers. A wide range of learning features including reflective
questions, key terms and exercises, empower you to reflect on and manage your own career. Online resources include a
Tutor’s Guide, containing teaching notes for each chapter, as well as PowerPoint slides that can be adapted and edited
to suit specific teaching needs. Suitable for undergraduate and postgraduate students studying career management and
related courses. Yehuda Baruch is Professor of Management at Southampton Business School, the University of

Introduction to Career Counselling & Coaching Hazel Reid 2015-10-12 A practical introduction for those training in the
field of career development, career counselling and career coaching, this book will take your students through
established and emerging theory and the different contexts in which career work takes place introducing the key skills,
techniques and models they’ll need. Professional issues such as the use of digital technologies highlight the
contemporary context of careers work and all of this is brought to life through engaging case studies and reflective
questions, highlighting the practical applications of what is being learnt.
Careers for Students with Special Educational Needs Mantak Yuen 2020-06-08 This book addresses in detail a range of
issues in connection with preparing individuals with disabilities or other special needs for gaining employment and
planning a career path beyond school. It presents strategies for personnel preparation, parent education, effective
programs for career development and transitions, policies and policy research, and useful tools for assessment and
intervention. The clear explanations of essential theories, research findings, policies, and practices for career
development ensure that readers gain a deeper understanding of all the issues involved. Most importantly, they will
learn several strategies that can be used to prepare students for employment within global and Asia-Pacific regional
contexts.
Psycho-social Career Meta-capacities Melinde Coetzee 2013-12-18 This book introduces a coherent perspective on the
self-regulatory career meta-capacities that individuals, as career agents, need to successfully manage their career
development in a boundaryless occupational world. Enriched by empirical data and case studies by subject specialists in
the fields, it serves as a cutting-edge benchmark for specialists, professionals and post-graduate students in the
careers field to study. This book allows an in-depth view of the most recent research trends on the critical psychosocial constructs influencing the adaptation, adaptivity, adaptability and employability of individuals in a turbulent,
uncertain and chaotic work world. In addition, it offers the practising professional new perspectives of career
constructs and measures to consider in career counseling and guidance for the contemporary career.
Career Development for Today Jean K. Keelan 2013-07-30 Career Development for Today: A Holistic and Inclusive Approach
is a book for college students or those who wish to further develop their careers. Whether the reader is exploring
career options for the first time or considering a career change, this book will lead the reader from the stages of
career exploration to finding a job and succeeding in the workplace. Topics include: Concepts of career development,
decision making, self-exploration through use of assessments, occupational research, employer research, job shadowing
and informational interviewing, experiential education, use of social media in the job search, networking, resume and
cover letter writing, interviewing skills, the art of negotiating, and transitioning into the workplace. The chapters
are written magazine-style which will allow the reader to learn what they need to know quickly. What makes this book
different from other career textbooks is that it takes a holistic approach to career development and addresses
considerations for populations such as: Veterans, International Students, Persons with Disabilities, and Ex-Offenders.
Career Counselling Robert Nathan 2006 This new edition explains what career counselling actually is, why people seek
it, and indicates the many contexts where it is used. The text describes in detail the skills, tools, and techniques of
career counselling, useful to both professional career counsellors and those for whom career counselling is just part
of their work.
Careers around the World Jon P. Briscoe 2011-08-10 Companies are becoming more global and international, and commerce
and information flow seamlessly across national borders. In addition, modernization, rapid technological change, an
increasingly (shared) global culture, and shifting socio-demographic values have created conditions in which career
stability is more threatened, while the importance of managing the career well is paramount. But, what do we know about
careers in different contexts and how those career experiences vary in different regions and countries of the world?
The goal of this book is to develop new understandings of career from the vantage point of those who live in diverse
cultures, and who belong to different generations. Careers Around the World explores the very meaning of what a career
for individuals is in different countries, cultures, professions and age groups. What does career success mean for
people around the world? What are key career transitions, and how are they best managed in different cultures? As those
questions have not yet been investigated in the literature of careers across cultures and generations, the authors have
taken an approach that led to hearing the answers directly from working people around the globe. This book presents the
answers to these questions from each of the seven major cultural regions of the world and the practical implications of
these differences for those who manage human resources in organizations that cross national boundaries, as well as
those who advise on careers.
A Handbook of Practicing Anthropology Riall Nolan 2013-01-16 An essential career-planning resource, A Handbook
ofPracticing Anthropology presents a comprehensive account ofcontemporary anthropological practice written primarily
byanthropological practitioners Engagingly written and instructive accounts ofpractice by anthropological professionals
working in corporations,governmental, entrepreneurial, and educational settings Provides essential guidance on applying
anthropologicalprinciples on the job: what works well and what must belearned Emphasizes the value of collaboration,
teamwork, and continuouslearning as key elements to success in non-academic careers Highlights the range of successful
career options forpractitioners , describes significant sectors of professionalactivity, and discusses key issues,
concerns, and controversies inthe field Chapters examine key practice sectors such as freelancing,managing a consulting
firm, working for government, non-profits,and corporations, and the domains of health, industry,
education,international development, and the military
World Yearbook of Education 2016 Antoni Verger 2016-01-08 This latest volume in the World Yearbook of Education series
examines the global education industry both in OECD* countries as well as developing countries, and presents the works
of scholars based in different parts of the word who have significantly contributed to this area of research. Focusing
on the areas of cross-over in public-private partnerships in education, WYBE 2016 critically examines the actors and
factors that have propelled the global rise of the education industry. Split into three key sections, Part I explores
how education agendas are shaped; Part II considers the private financing of education and the export of school
improvements to professional consultancies; and Part III analyses new market niches, such as low-fee private schooling
and for-profit education provisions. The book draws upon case studies of many global organizations, including: The Bill
and Melinda Gates Foundation Pearson Affordable Learning Fund Bridge International Academies Teach for All Omega
Schools Co-edited by three internationally renowned scholars, Antoni Verger, Christopher Lubienski and Gita SteinerKhamsi, WYBE 2016 will be a valuable resource for researchers, graduates and policy makers who are interested in the
global education industry. *Convention on the Organisation for Economic Co-operation and Development.
Exploring Careers for the 21st Century Pearson Learning Solutions 2014-08-01
Job Smarts Sandra Donovan 2012-01-01 Provides tips and information for teens on finding and keeping a job.
Graduate Employability in Context Michael Tomlinson 2016-10-31 This book explores the highly significant and contested
area of graduate employability and employment which is paid so much attention by those in the media and policy-makers.
This is driven largely by concerns over the wider economic impact and value of graduates as increasing numbers complete
their studies in higher education. At a time when graduates are seen as key to economic success, the critical question
remains as to how their employability plays out in a changing labour market. This book brings together innovative
approaches and research to present an extensive survey of the field. It provides insight on what is a complex and often
elusive social and economic problem, ranging from how graduate employability is constructed as an economic and policy
agenda to explorations of how graduates manage the transition from higher education to paid employment and finally to
suggest future directions for curricula, policy and research.
Exploring Careers for the 21st Century Pearson Education Canada 2014-08-15
Careers in Computer Forensics Terry Teague Meyer 2013-07-15 In an age of growing cyber-crime, cyber-terrorism, hacker
activism, and with the ever more central role of digital technology, it is inevitable that the computer will
increasingly find itself at the heart of criminal activity and criminal investigations. Used as a powerful tool by both
criminals and crime fighters, computers are now providing the virtual fingerprints, footprints, and smoking guns in
many criminal investigations. The various kinds of jobs available at the local, state, and federal level are detailed,
as are the relevant academic and professional requirements and expectations. Also covered are careers in the private
sector relating to corporate security and anti-hacking efforts. Detailed discussions of educational pathways, job
search strategies, interview techniques, and lifelong learning and career development/advancement are included. Steeped
as it is in digital literacy and career preparedness, this power-packed resource also lends itself perfectly to the
relevant Common Core curriculum standards for the reading of instructional texts.
Exploring Careers for the 21st Century - Entrep Workbk Pearson Education Canada 2014-08-19
The Career Book Jane Downes 2012-01-10 Instead of immediately focusing on what to do, the first section of the book
(‘Principles’) asks detailed, probing questions about you. Knowing yourself and what makes you tick is the first step
to getting the career you want. Using the unique ‘Ego Styles Theory’, which the author has used to great success with
her own clients, the book can identify the ways in which you could be blocking your own success in life and career.
An Introduction to Career Learning & Development 11-19 Anthony Barnes 2010-10-27 An Introduction to Career Learning and
Development 11-19 is an indispensible source of support and guidance for all those who need to know why and how career
learning and development should be planned, developed and delivered effectively to meet the needs of young people. It
is a comprehensive resource providing a framework for career education conducive with the realities of lifelong
learning, enterprise, flexibility and resilience in a dynamic world. It discusses the key under-pinning theory and
policies and provides straight-forward, practical advice for students and practising professionals. Experts in the
field provide essential guidance on: development and leadership of career education strategies in school planning and
implementing career learning activities in the curriculum collaborative working and engagement between schools,
colleges and Connexions services, as well as with parents, community and business organisations key organisations and
where to find useful resources effective teaching and learning - active, participative and experiential learning
approaches issues of ethics, values, equality and diversity guidance on self-evaluation, making the most of inspection,
and quality standards and awards. An Introduction to Career Learning and Development 11-19 is an invaluable guide for
teachers, teaching support staff, careers guidance professionals and all other partners in the delivery of CEIAG who
wish to enhance their understanding of current and emerging practice and provide support that can really make a
difference to young people’s lives.
The Routledge Handbook of Hotel Chain Management Maya Ivanova 2016-05-05 Understanding the global hotel business is not
possible without paying specific attention to hotel chain management and dynamics. Chains are big business,
approximately 80 percent of hotels currently being constructed around the world are chain affiliated and, in 2014, the
five largest brands held over a one million rooms. The high economic importance of the hotel chains and their global
presence justifies the academic research in the field however, despite this, there is no uniform coverage in the
current body of literature. This Handbook aids in filling the gap by exploring and critically evaluates the debates,
issues and controversies of all aspects of hotel chains from their nature, fundamentals of existence and operation,
expansion, strategic and operational aspects of their activities and geographical presence. It brings together leading
specialists from range of disciplinary backgrounds and regions to provide state-of-the-art theoretical reflection and
empirical research on current issues and future debates. Each of the five inter-related section explores and evaluates
issues that are of extreme importance to hotel chain management, focusing on theoretical issues, the expansion of hotel
chains, strategic and operational issues, the view point of the individual affiliated hotel and finally the current and
future debates in the theory and practice of hotel chain management arising from globalisation, demographic trends,
sustainability, and new technology development. It provides an invaluable resource for all those with an interest in
hotel management, hospitality, tourism and business encouraging dialogue across disciplinary boundaries and areas of
study. This is essential reading for students, researchers and academics of Hospitality as well as those of Tourism,
Marketing, Business and Events Management.
Handbook of Research Methods in Careers Wendy Murphy 2021-06-25 This Handbook of Research Methods in Careers serves as
a comprehensive guide to the methodologies that researchers use in career scholarship. Presenting detailed overviews of
methodologies, contributors offer numerous actionable best practices, realistic previews, and cautionary tales based on
their vast collective experience of research in the discipline.
English for Careers
Principles of Health Education and Promotion Randall R. Cottrell 2021-10 Principles and Foundations of Health Education
and Promotion provides readers with a solid foundation in the history, philosophy, theory, and ethics of health
education. Considered the best overall introduction to the growing field of health education and promotion, the text
connects fundamental topics to research, resources, and practitioners. It covers the roles and responsibilities of
health education specialists, potential occupational settings, and the ethics that inform professional decisions.
Looking at the past, present, and future of health, health care, and health education and promotion, the book features
discussions of recent health reforms, the evolving professional landscape, the use of social media in health promotion,
and much more.
The Career Fitness Program + New Mystudentsuccesslab With Pearson Etext Diane Sukiennik 2014-12-11 NOTE: This edition
features the same content as the traditional text in a convenient, three-hole-punched, loose-leaf version. Books a la
pearson-learning-solutions-careers
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Southampton.
FOCUS on College and Career Success Constance Staley 2016-12-05 The third edition of Staley and Staley's FOCUS ON
COLLEGE AND CAREER SUCCESS recognizes the varied experiences you bring to the college classroom and guides you to build
your motivation and increase your focus, driving your personal success in college -- and well beyond. All of the book's
exercises are designed to help you learn more about yourself and focus on what you need to do to succeed, with learning
tools that help you chart your progress. Important Notice: Media content referenced within the product description or
the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
Identities at Work Alan Brown 2007-05-16 This book examines continuity and change of identity formation processes at
work under conditions of modern working processes and labor market flexibility. By bringing together perspectives from
sociology, psychology, organizational management, and vocational education and training, it connects the debates of
skills formation, human resources development, and careers with individual’s work commitment and professional
orientations.
Creating Sustainable Careers in Student Affairs Margaret W. Sallee 2020-12-28 This book argues that the current
structure of student affairs work is not sustainable, as it depends on the notion that employees are available to work
non-stop without any outside responsibilities, that is, the Ideal Worker Norm. The field places inordinate burdens on
staff to respond to the needs of students, often at the expense of their own families and well-being. Student affairs
professionals can meet the needs of their students without being overworked. The problem, however, is that ideal worker
norms pervade higher education and student affairs work, thus providing little incentive for institutions to change.
The authors in this book use ideal worker norms in conjunction with other theories to interrogate the impact on student
affairs staff across functional areas, institutional types, career stage, and identity groups. The book is divided into
three sections; chapters in the first section of the book examine various facets of the structure of work in student
affairs, including the impact of institutional type and different functional areas on employees’ work-lives. Chapters
in the second section examine the personal toll that working in student affairs can take, including emotional labor’s
impact on well-being. The final section of the book narrows the focus to explore how different identity groups,

pearson-learning-solutions-careers

including mothers, fathers, and people of color, navigate work/life issues. Challenging ideal worker norms, all
chapters offer implications for practice for both individuals and institutions.
Sport Management Karen Bill 2009-04-27 This is a core text for all those on Sport Management and Sports Studies
courses. It examines both traditional business elements and the new functional areas of management in sport. Key
chapters on marketing, finance, entrepreneurship, and event management are included, and the book as a whole provides a
critical understanding of the complex and dynamic relationship between sport, business and management. The reader is
supported through accessible theoretical explanation, real-life examples and case studies, learning activities and
guidance on further study.
What Degree Do I Need to Pursue a Career in Education? Joseph Kampff 2014-12-15 Excellent teachers, coaches, and
librarians often serve as sources of inspiration for their students, some of whom want to follow in their mentors’
footsteps. This authoritative book offers useful information for those students who wish to become leaders in the world
of education—be it as grade school music teachers, middle school guidance counselors, high school nurses, college
professors, or other rewarding careers in education. This volume is a perfect starting point, both for those readers
who know exactly what they want to do, and those students who are just on the cusp of considering their career choices.
Careers in Criminal Justice and Related Fields: From Internship to Promotion J. Scott Harr 2009-02-03 This
comprehensive text provides your students with the invaluable information they need to help them enter and succeed in
the field of criminal justice from finding an internship to identifying the right criminal justice profession for them.
Written by seasoned professionals, CAREERS IN CRIMINAL JUSTICE AND RELATED FIELDS: FROM INTERNSHIP TO PROMOTION, 6E,
guides students in developing job-search strategies: offering key information on internship requirements, professional
conduct, resumes, interviews, and locating jobs. The text is also a highly effective resource to those already in the
field who are interested in professional development, job change and promotional advancement. The new edition features
expanded coverage of key topics such as disqualifiers for positions, new emergency-management jobs, internship
opportunities, cover letter preparation, career decision-making tools, and interviewing. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook version.
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